NORTH TARTAN April 2015

NORTH TARTAN

NEWSLETTER

AAUA/B

Parents,

We have received feedback from a few that there has been some difficulty making the insurance change to include both A/B (AAU insurance) online. If this is the case for you, please contact Jill Gaddis at AAU. Her email is jgaddis@aausports.org. She can help upgrade the insurance, but will need a receipt order number, OR the last 4 digits of the credit card and the last name on the card. If you would like to contact her by phone, dial 407-934-7200 and ask for Jill.

Thank you!

Last Weekend

Andy Jacobson will bring remaining sweatshirts, polos, t-shirts etc... to this weekends practice on Saturday April 18th. He will be there the majority of the day making sure everyone has an opportunity to get their gear! Way to represent NT!



Tour of Central Europe

Due to our club's national notoriety Anthony Travel has put together a cross cultural international adventure for the summer of 2016. North Tartan will be traveling to Paris, Belgium, and Amsterdam to compete against the countries upcoming athletes many of whom are preparing for the youth Olympic games.

Anthony Travel

Anthony travel is the official travel partner for AAU and ESPN Wide World of Sports. Anthony Travel is also the official travel provider for over 50 Division I athletic departments. Over the past five years they have managed nearly 50 basketball tours, in more than 30 countries in six continents. The slide-share presentation is a great illustration:

http://slideshare.net/AnthonyTravel/north-tartan-amsterdam-belgium-paris-2014

Our tour dates will be June 20 - 28, 2016 departing from

NORTH TARTAN April 2015



Minneapolis. As of right now there are 26 registered travelers and room for more. If you are interested and want to sign up please contact Bill Larson or Matt Stueber. Anthony Travel is looking for a cut-off date eleven months prior to departure.

To date... North Tartan is the only youth basketball program Anthony Travel will commit to. Numerous organizations through AAU, USA basketball, Nike and a number of collegiate coaches spoke highly of our club allowing us to pursue this incredible opportunity.

